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The following summarizes the Special Meeting of the Madison Lakes Board of Directors 
held on December 22, 2014, poolside, at 10:00 A.M. 
 
  
The Board approved the following: 
 
1. Appoint Linda Poidevin as Vice President of the Madison Lakes Board of 

Directors 
 

2. Accept with regrets, Kenneth Reisman’s resignation as President of the Madison 
Lakes Board of Directors 
 
 

3. Appoint Judy Taliento as President of the Madison Lakes Board of Directors 
 

4. Elaine Levrant continue as Secretary/Treasurer of the Madison Lakes Board of 
Directors 

  
 
 

 


